
January 2014 
!
Dear Praying Friends, !
Proverbs 3:5-6 says, “Trust in the LORD with all thine heart; and lean not 
unto thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge Him, and He 
shall direct thy paths.” We are so thankful that God leads and directs us as 
we trust in Him! !
It has been a very busy and eventful month. 
The Germano family brought in 2014 by 
packing for our survey trip. We left from 
Norfolk, VA on January 2nd and returned on 
January 14th. We had the privilege to stay 
and minister with Jonathan and Jeanine 
Autrey, fellow missionaries to the Dominican 
Republic. They were gracious enough to take 
care of us and drive us all around the island. 
God again stirred our hearts for the work He has for us when we arrive. 
He also gave us further direction as we will labor with Jonathan Autrey and 
his father Ronnie Autrey while we attend language school and acclimate 
ourselves to Dominican life. 
     
Upon our return to the cold weather of the States, we began traveling on 
the deputation trail the same week. We have been able to present in four 
church and school meetings in North Carolina and Virginia since 
beginning our 2014 schedule. We had two cancellations due to weather, 
but we are thankful for the willingness of the pastors to reschedule. 
      
We have a few praises and prayer needs. We give God the glory for His 
protection and guidance for our family during our survey trip. He directs 
our paths each and every step of the way. Also, we are in the midst of 
raising our outfit and passage as we travel for our departure next year. 
Please pray as we continue to raise around $25,000 for our set up costs, 
shipping, and vehicle needs once we arrive in the Dominican. !
Keep on trusting in Him, 
The Germano Family

Landon's News 
• Turned one on January 

15, 2014 

• Enjoys standing and 
playing, along with a little 
walking 

!
Support Level 
• 28% !
Praises 
• New supporters 
• Safety and guidance 

during our survey trip !
Prayer Requests 
• Scheduling for 

2014/2015 
• Money for our outfit and 

passage 
• God’s blessing as we 

minister
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